
Laptop Access Station
Hawaii Supreme Court Law Library

Don't have access to a laptop or mobile device to participate in your District Court hearing 

by Zoom? Don't worry! The Hawaii Supreme Court Law Library has set up a laptop 

computer station for you to use at no charge. Currently this is a pilot program, which was 

established to help as many as possible participate in their court hearings in a safe manner.

Please call 808-539-4964 or email lawlibrary@courts.hawaii.gov during regular business 

hours to make an appointment to use the laptop station. Or you can contact the Law 

Library's virtual reference desk. 

Hawaii Supreme Court Law Library

Aliiolani Hale

417 South King St.

Honolulu, HI 96813

Masks that cover your mouth and nose are required in the building. No bandanas or gaiters 

permitted. You will be asked to answer health screening questions and take your 

temperature before entering the building. 

We are limiting the number of people in the Law Library to enable social distancing and 

protect everyone's health, however, if you need assistance from a friend or family member, 

you may bring one other person to sit with you during the hearing.
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https://histatelawlibrary.com/home/virtual-reference-desk/

